
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 29/09/2023 3:56:25 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED  Onli e Submi ion

29/09/2023

MRS Caroline Maine
 7 Capua PL

Avalon Beach NSW 2107

RE: DA2023/1289  1112  1116 Barrenjoey Road PALM BEACH NSW 2108

I am outraged at the proposed development at the old burger shop location opposite the
wharf at Pam Beach. Are you kidding me !!! Who do these developers think they are, that they
could even stand a chance of having a monstrosity of this scale ruin the seaside beauty that
is Palm Beach. Knock these jokers back, it’s an embarrassment that they even submitted this
proposal  I will be following this closely and rejecting any plans that are no compliant or in
keeping with the quintessential vibe that is and has alway been Palm Beach. Shocking!!




